Mr. R. L. Farguson, Managing Director
Washington Public Power Supply System
3000 George Washington Way

Richland, Washington 9935
vear Mr. Ferqguson:

Subject: Notices Regarding Opportunity for
Operating License for WiP-

n August 20, 1982, we advised you that your application for an operating
license for the Washimngton Public Power Supply System Huclear Project No
(WNP-3) was acceptable for docketing. Following your submittal Of the re-
juired number of copies, your application was docketed on Auqust . )

4 M -

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the Federal Register Notice which
advises that WNP-3 application ! been docketed and offers an opportunity

1 4
for public hearing. Alsn encl is a copy of a similar notice which will
published in the following newspa p:rs: Tacoma lews

} Trib H-'. The va ly
| sEpgmgete el - -

4‘43{[4u7(=J1y1414 ), and T he Daily World (Aberdeen). Both notices are scheduled

for publication on Septembe , 19

o)
yincereily,

$ar

iraglia, Chief

rrarfe
Licensing oranch nNoO.
ivision of Licensing

Enclosures:
1. Federal register Notice
o {ewspaper Notice

Ces W/L’“L‘l""bur‘,‘f) .

See next page
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